
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Newfoundland and Labrador Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities is seeking proposals 

for the provision of consulting services to assist the Board in preparing and issuing a public 

tender for leased accommodations.  

 

A copy of the Terms of Reference is available for pick-up at the Board’s office, 120 Torbay 

Road, Prince Charles Building, 2nd Floor, Suite E-210 or may be downloaded from the Board’s 

website (www.pub.nl.ca).  

 

The closing date for the submission of proposals is 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, March 29, 2017. 

 

All inquiries should be directed to: 

 

Cheryl Blundon 

Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary 

Phone: 709-726-8600 

E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca 
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